## VIA HAND DELIVERY AND EMAIL

Shenna Bellows, Secretary of State 148 State House Station Augusta, Maine 04333-0148 <a href="maine.gov"><u>sos.office@maine.gov</u></a>

Re: Challenge to Robert F. Kennedy Jr.'s Nomination Petition

Dear Secretary Bellows:

Pursuant to 21-A M.R.S. § 356, I brought a challenge to Robert F. Kennedy Jr.'s petition to be added to the 2024 General Election Ballot as a non-party presidential candidate (the "*Petition*") on August 8, 2024. I hereby withdraw my challenge to the Petition.

Sincerely,

James Stretch

32 Bay Park Dr,

Topsham, ME 04086